
 

 

 

 
 

Date: April 30, 2020 
 

To: Chief School Administrators with CTE Programs 
 

Route To: District Business Officers and District Perkins Project Directors 
 

From: Erskine R. Glover, State Director  
Office of Career Readiness 

 
Preliminary 2020-2021 Perkins Secondary Grant Allocation Notices  

 
In preparation for the 2020-21 school year, the New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE) has released Local 
Education Agencies’ (LEA) Preliminary Fiscal Year 2021 Perkins Secondary Grant allocations. All school districts 
have access to the allocations through the NJDOE’s Homeroom webpage. 
 
Your school’s Homeroom Administrator can add user accounts or authorize existing user accounts to access 
the Perkins allocation notices by using the Homeroom Administrator Update Form. Please contact your district’s 
Homeroom Administrator if you need access to Homeroom. 
 
The Perkins V secondary application for the 2020-21 academic year will be available in the Electronic Web Enabled 
Grant (EWEG) system on May 11, 2020. The deadline to submit a Perkins V secondary application for the 2020-21 
academic year is June 19, 2020.  
 
Additional information can be found on the Perkins Grant Information webpage. 
 
If you or your staff have questions regarding the Perkins Grant application process, please contact your district’s 
Perkins Grant program officer. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and we wish you a successful end to the school year. 
 
 
 
c: Members, State Board of Education 
 Lamont O. Repollet, Ed.D., Commissioner  
 NJDOE Staff 
 Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
 Garden State Coalition of Schools 
 NJ LEE Group 

http://homeroom.state.nj.us/
http://www.state.nj.us/education/data/collections/form.pdf
https://njdoe.mtwgms.org/NJDOEGMSWeb/logon.aspx
https://njdoe.mtwgms.org/NJDOEGMSWeb/logon.aspx
http://nj.gov/education/cte/perkins/

